
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council Meeting of 24 July 2003 

25. ROYAL NZ PLUNKET REDWOOD SUB-BRANCH – COMMUNITY NOTICE BOARD 
 
 The Board considered a report from the Community Advocate requesting funding for the Redwood 

Sub-branch of the Royal NZ Plunket to assist with the construction of a community notice board on 
their premises at 339 Main North Road. 

 
 The Board resolved to allocate a grant of $737.27 from the 2003/04 Discretionary Funds to the Royal 

NZ Plunket Redwood Sub-branch for a community notice board. 
 
 


